

SEP 2 4 2013

993502

Dr. Nigel Murray President and Chief Executive Officer Fraser Health Authority 400 13450 102 Ave Surrey BC V3T 0H1

Dear Dr. Murray:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #2 of the Fraser Health Authority's (FHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for FHA.

Yours truly,

Medle

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc: Mr. Martin Pochurko, Chief Financial Officer, FHA

Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



JUN 27 2013

985058

Dr. Nigel Murray President and Chief Executive Officer Fraser Health Authority 400 13450 102 Ave Surrey BC V3T 0H1

Dear Dr. Murray:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #1 of the Fraser Health Authority's (FHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for FHA.

Yours truly,

Midle

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc:

Mr. Martin Pochurko, Chief Financial Officer, FHA

Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



APR Q 5 2013

971887

Dr. Nigel Murray Chief Executive Officer Fraser Health Authority 400 13450 102 Ave Surrey BC V3T 0H1

Dear Dr. Murray:

I am writing to provide you with the 2013/14 to 2015/16 operating funding allocations for Fraser Health Authority (FHA) along with supporting documents and information

Real Property Disposals

Cabinet's moratorium on individual property sales remains in place unless prior written approval has been provided by the Ministry of Finance (or project management team). Further details on the moratorium and the Release of Assets for Economic Generation initiative has already been conveyed to all HAs.

Page 5 redacted for the following reason:

Public Sector Accounting Standards

On August 3, 2010, Treasury Board issued Directive 1/11 "Implementation of Accounting Standards by Government Organizations" directing government organizations to consult with and receive direction from the Comptroller General (OCG) regarding the adoption of accounting policies and standards. The OCG has directed HAs and hospital societies to follow the Public Sector Accounting (PSA) standards beginning on April 1, 2012. HAs are expected to continue working with Ministry staff to ensure a smooth transition to PSA standards and to resolve any associated outstanding issues subsequent to implementation in 2012/13.

Thank you for your diligence in working to meet both service delivery and financial targets. I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly,

Manjit Sidhu, CA

usedin

Assistant Deputy Minister

Financial and Corporate Services

Attachments

pc:

Mr. Martin Pochurko, Chief Financial Officer, FHA Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



SEP 2 4 2013

993502

Dr. Robert Halpenny President and Chief Executive Officer Interior Health Authority 220 1815 Kirschner Rd Kelowna BC V1Y 4N7

Dear Dr. Halpenny:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #2 of the Interior Health Authority's (IHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for IHA.

Yours truly,

Midlen

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc:

Ms. Donna Lommer, Vice President, Residential Services and Chief Financial Officer, IHA Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



JUN 2 7 2013

985058

Dr. Robert Halpenny President and Chief Executive Officer Interior Health Authority 220 1815 Kirschner Rd Kelowna BC V1Y 4N7

Dear Dr. Halpenny:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #1 of the Interior Health Authority's (IHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for IHA.

Yours truly,

usiden

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc:

Ms. Donna Lommer, Vice President, Residential Services and Chief Financial Officer, IHA Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



APR 0 5 2013

971887

Dr. Robert Halpenny President and Chief Executive Officer Interior Health Authority 220 1815 Kirschner Rd Kelowna BC V1Y 4N7

Dear Dr. Halpenny:

I am writing to provide you with the 2013/14 to 2015/16 operating funding allocations for Interior Health Authority (IHA) along with supporting documents and information.

Real Property Disposals

Cabinet's moratorium on individual property sales remains in place unless prior written approval has been provided by the Ministry of Finance (or project management team). Further details on the moratorium and the Release of Assets for Economic Generation initiative has already been conveyed to all HAs.

s.13, s.17

3

Page 12 redacted for the following reason:

Public Sector Accounting Standards

On August 3, 2010, Treasury Board issued Directive 1/11 "Implementation of Accounting Standards by Government Organizations" directing government organizations to consult with and receive direction from the Comptroller General (OCG) regarding the adoption of accounting policies and standards. The OCG has directed HAs and hospital societies to follow the Public Sector Accounting (PSA) standards beginning on April 1, 2012. HAs are expected to continue working with Ministry staff to ensure a smooth transition to PSA standards and to resolve any associated outstanding issues subsequent to implementation in 2012/13.

Thank you for your diligence in working to meet both service delivery and financial targets. I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly, .

Manjit Sidhu, CA

Midle

Assistant Deputy Minister

Financial and Corporate Services

Attachments

pc: Ms. Donna Lommer, Chief Financial Officer, Interior Health Authority Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



SEP 2 4 2013 993502

Mr. Carl Roy
Acting President and
Chief Executive Officer
Provincial Health Services Authority
700 1380 Burrard St
Vancouver BC V6Z 2H3

Dear Mr. Roy:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #2 of the Provincial Health Services Authority's (PHSA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for PHSA.

Yours truly,

Midley

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc: Mr. Thomas Chan, Chief Financial Officer, PHSA

Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



JUN 2 7 2013 985058

Mr. Carl Roy
Acting President and
Chief Executive Officer
Provincial Health Services Authority
700 1380 Burrard St
Vancouver BC V6Z 2H3

Dear Mr. Roy:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #1 of the Provincial Health Services Authority's (PHSA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for PHSA.

Yours truly,

Msidelle

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc:

Mr. Thomas Chan, Chief Financial Officer, PHSA

Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



APR 0 5 2013

971887

Ms. Lynda Cranston
President and Chief Executive Officer
Provincial Health Services Authority
700 – 1380 Burrard St
Vancouver BC V6X 2H3

Dear Ms. Cranston:

I am writing to provide you with the 2013/14 to 2015/16 operating funding allocations for Provincial Health Services Authority (PHSA) along with supporting documents and information.

s.13, s.17

...2

Real Property Disposals

Cabinet's moratorium on individual property sales remains in place unless prior written approval has been provided by the Ministry of Finance (or project management team). Further details on the moratorium and the Release of Assets for Economic Generation initiative has already been conveyed to all HAs.

s.13, s.17

...3

Page 19 redacted for the following reason:

Public Sector Accounting Standards

On August 3, 2010, Treasury Board issued Directive 1/11 "Implementation of Accounting Standards by Government Organizations" directing government organizations to consult with and receive direction from the Comptroller General (OCG) regarding the adoption of accounting policies and standards. The OCG has directed HAs and hospital societies to follow the Public Sector Accounting (PSA) standards beginning on April 1, 2012. HAs are expected to continue working with Ministry staff to ensure a smooth transition to PSA standards, and to resolve any associated outstanding issues subsequent to implementation in 2012/13.

Thank you for your diligence in working to meet both service delivery and financial targets. I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly,

merden

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Attachments

pc: Mr. Thomas Chan, Chief Financial Officer, Provincial Health Services Authority Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



SEP 2 4 2013

993502

Ms. Cathy Ulrich President and Chief Executive Officer Northern Health Authority 600 299 Victoria St Prince George BC V2L 5B8

Dear Ms. Ulrich:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #2 of the Northern Health Authority's (NHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for NHA.

Yours truly,

Medlu

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc: Mr. Mark De Croos, Vice President, Financial and Corporate Services, and Chief Financial Officer, NHA

Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



JUN 27 2013

985058

Ms. Cathy Ulrich
President and Chief Executive Officer
Northern Health Authority
600 299 Victoria St
Prince George BC V2L 5B8

Dear Ms. Ulrich:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #1 of the Northern Health Authority's (NHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for NHA.

Yours truly,

Midle

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc: Mr. Mark De Croos, Vice President, Financial and Corporate Services, and Chief Financial Officer, NHA

Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



APR 0 5 2013

971887

Ms. Cathy Ulrich President and Chief Executive Officer Northern Health Authority 600-299 Victoria St Prince George BC V2L 5B8

Dear Ms. Ulrich,

I am writing to provide you with the 2013/14 to 2015/16 operating funding allocations for Northern Health Authority (NHA) along with supporting documents and information.

Real Property Disposals

Cabinet's moratorium on individual property sales remains in place unless prior written approval has been provided by the Ministry of Finance (or project management team). Further details on the moratorium and the Release of Assets for Economic Generation initiative has already been conveyed to all HAs.

s.13, s.17

..3

Page 25 redacted for the following reason:

Public Sector Accounting Standards

On August 3, 2010, Treasury Board issued Directive 1/11 "Implementation of Accounting Standards by Government Organizations" directing government organizations to consult with and receive direction from the Comptroller General (OCG) regarding the adoption of accounting policies and standards. The OCG has directed HAs and hospital societies to follow the Public Sector Accounting (PSA) standards beginning on April 1, 2012. HAs are expected to continue working with Ministry staff to ensure a smooth transition to PSA standards and to resolve any associated outstanding issues subsequent to implementation in 2012/13.

Thank you for your diligence in working to meet both service delivery and financial targets. I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly,

Manjit Sidhu, CA

Assistant Deputy Minister

Financial and Corporate Services

Attachments

pc: Mr. Mark De Croos, Chief Financial Officer, Northern Health Authority Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



APR 10 2013

971887

Ms. Julia Adams Chief Executive Officer Nisga'a Valley Health Board Box 234 New Aiyansh BC V0J 1A0

Dear Ms. Adams:

I am writing to advise you of the 2013/14 to 2015/16 operating funding allocations.

Operating Funding Allocation

Your health board's operating funding allocations are as follows (see Appendix A for details):

s.13, s.17

Thank you for your diligence in working to provide health services to the Nisga'a, and I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly,

Miselle

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Attachment

pc:

Mr. George Robinson, Chief Operating Officer, Nisga'a Valley Health Board Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



SEP 2 4 2013

993502

Dr. David Ostrow
President and Chief Executive Officer
Vancouver Coastal Health Authority
11th Floor 601 W Broadway
Vancouver BC V5Z 4C2

Dear Dr. Ostrow:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #2 of the Vancouver Coastal Health Authority's (VCHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for VCHA.

Yours truly,

Medly

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc:

Mr. Glen Copping, Chief Financial Officer, VCHA

Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



JUN 27 2013

985058

Dr. David Ostrow
President and Chief Executive Officer
Vancouver Coastal Health Authority
11th Floor 601 W Broadway
Vancouver BC V5Z 4C2

Dear Dr. Ostrow:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #1 of the Vancouver Coastal Health Authority's (VCHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for VCHA.

Yours truly,

miduce

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc: Ms. Mary Ackenhusen, Acting Chief Financial Officer and
Vice President, Systems Development and Performance, VCHA
Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



APR 0 5 2013

971887

Dr. David Ostrow President and Chief Executive Officer Vancouver Coastal Health Authority 11th Floor 601 W Broadway Vancouver BC V5Z 4C2

Dear Dr. Ostrow:

I am writing to provide you with the 2013/14 to 2015/16 operating funding allocations for Vancouver Coastal Health Authority (VCHA) along with supporting documents and information.

Real Property Disposals

Cabinet's moratorium on individual property sales remains in place unless prior written approval has been provided by the Ministry of Finance (or project management team). Further details on the moratorium and the Release of Assets for Economic Generation initiative has already been conveyed to all HAs.

Page 33 redacted for the following reason:

Public Sector Accounting Standards

On August 3, 2010, Treasury Board issued Directive 1/11 "Implementation of Accounting Standards by Government Organizations" directing government organizations to consult with and receive direction from the Comptroller General (OCG) regarding the adoption of accounting policies and standards. The OCG has directed HAs and hospital societies to follow the Public Sector Accounting (PSA) standards beginning on April 1, 2012. HAs are expected to continue working with Ministry staff to ensure a smooth transition to PSA standards and to resolve any associated outstanding issues subsequent to implementation in 2012/13.

...5

Thank you for your diligence in working to meet both service delivery and financial targets. I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly,

Midley

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Attachments

pc: Ms. Mary Ackenhusen, Interim Chief Financial Officer and
Vice President, Systems Development and Performance, VCHA
Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



SEP 2 4 2013

993502

Dr. Brendan Carr President and Chief Executive Officer Vancouver Island Health Authority 1952 Bay St Victoria BC V8R 1J8

Dear Dr. Carr:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #2 of the Vancouver Island Health Authority's (VIHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for VIHA.

Yours truly,

Miscu

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc:

Ms. Kim Kerrone, Vice President and Chief Financial Officer, VIHA Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



JUN-27 2013

985058

Dr. Brendan Carr Acting President and Chief Executive Officer Vancouver Island Health Authority 1952 Bay St Victoria BC V8R 1J8

Dear Dr. Carr:

I am pleased to provide you with Funding Letter Update #1 of the Vancouver Island Health Authority's (VIHA) 2013/14 Regional Health Authority Funding Allocation from the Ministry of Health. The enclosed appendices provide detail regarding the revised funding allocation and payment schedule for VIHA.

Yours truly,

Midle

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Enclosures

pc:

Ms. Kim Kerrone, Vice President and Chief Financial Officer, VIHA Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



APR 0 5 2013

971887

Dr. Brendan Carr Interim President and Chief Executive Officer Vancouver Island Health Authority 1952 Bay St Victoria BC V8R 1J8

Dear Dr. Carr:

I am writing to provide you with the 2013/14 to 2015/16 operating funding allocations for Vancouver Island Health Authority (VIHA) along with supporting documents and information.

Real Property Disposals

Cabinet's moratorium on individual property sales remains in place unless prior written approval has been provided by the Ministry of Finance (or project management team). Further details on the moratorium and the Release of Assets for Economic Generation initiative has already been conveyed to all HAs.

Page 40 redacted for the following reason:

Public Sector Accounting Standards

On August 3, 2010, Treasury Board issued Directive 1/11 "Implementation of Accounting Standards by Government Organizations" directing government organizations to consult with and receive direction from the Comptroller General (OCG) regarding the adoption of accounting policies and standards. The OCG has directed HAs and hospital societies to follow the Public Sector Accounting (PSA) standards beginning on April 1, 2012. HAs are expected to continue working with Ministry staff to ensure a smooth transition to PSA standards and to resolve any associated outstanding issues subsequent to implementation in 2012/13.

Thank you for your diligence in working to meet both service delivery and financial targets. I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly,

Manjit Sidhu, CA

Assistant Deputy Minister
Financial and Corporate Services

Attachments

pc:

Mr. Bill Boomer, Vice President and Chief Financial Officer, VIHA Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



MAY 0 9 2013

979458

Mr. Joe Gallagher Chief Operating Officer First Nations Health Authority Suite 501-100 Park Royal S West Vancouver BC V7T 1A2

Dear Mr. Gallagher:

I am writing to advise you of the 2013/14 First Nations Health Authority's (FNHA) operating funding allocations.

Not Responsive

The operating funding allocations are as follows:

s.13, s.17

Provincial funding financial reporting requirements are indicated in Schedule 2 of the British Columbia Tripartite Framework Agreement on First Nation Health Governance (the Agreement). I would like to point out that annual audited financial statements of the First Nations Health Authority must be submitted to the Ministry of Health (the Ministry) within 120 days of your fiscal year end.

Thank you for your diligence in working to provide health services to British Columbia's First Nations communities. I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly,

Midu

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Attachment

pc: Ms. Tally Bains, Director of Finance, First Nations Health Authority Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support



APR 10 2013 971887

Ms. Julia Adams Chief Executive Officer Nisga'a Valley Health Board Box 234 New Aiyansh BC V0J 1A0

Dear Ms. Adams:

I am writing to advise you of the 2013/14 toot Responsive perating funding allocations.

Operating Funding Allocation

Your health board's operating funding allocations are as follows (see Appendix A for details):

s.13, s.17

Thank you for your diligence in working to provide health services to the Nisga'a, and I look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming year.

Yours truly,

Msider

Manjit Sidhu, CA Assistant Deputy Minister Financial and Corporate Services

Attachment

pc: Mr. George Robinson, Chief Operating Officer, Nisga'a Valley Health Board

Mr. Gordon Cross, Executive Director, Regional Grants and Decision Support